
 

Home for Christmas Meter Decorating  
2024 Rules & Regulations 

 
 

1. All meters have numbers printed on the top of them, participants must use the assigned parking 

meter only. 

2. Participants will be assigned a meter after the submission of their application via email. Meters 

will be given away to an individual on the waiting list if we do not receive confirmation of your 

interest in the meter within 1 week (7 days) from email.  

3. No painting on or around the sidewalk, street, or meter. 

4. Meter decorations should be no taller than 6’ and no more than 30” in diameter.  The meters 

typically measure 5’ tall and the meter heads are approximately 9” x 4.5”   Participants are 

encouraged to visit their assigned meter before decorating as not all meters are exactly the same 

dimensions.  

5. Water, weather, and wind-proof materials are suggested; do not attach anything of value to your 

display, the EABBA/ New Ideas committee nor Everett Borough are responsible for any lost, 

stolen, or vandalized items. 

6. No tape, wire, adhesives, or paint may be used directly on the parking meter or pole. 

7. Decorations may not impede pedestrian sidewalks or street travel. 

8. Neither the EABBA/ New Ideas committee nor the Borough of Everett are responsible for any 

decorations and reserves the right to remove or alter displays at any time and without notice.   

9. All participants are expected to display family-friendly decor. The EABBA/ New Ideas 

committee reserves the right to immediately remove any decorations found to be in poor taste. 

10.  Meter decorations can only be used for one holiday season, then must take one year off.  

 

Meters will be covered by the Borough as of November 16th, decorations must 

be put up by November 24th and be removed no later than Sunday, January 

5, 2024. 

 

CONTACT:   Amber Snyder - (814) 652-5922 or asnyder@everettlibrary.org 

 

mailto:asnyder@everettlibrary.org

